Megan Lundy
13 Valentia Road
Drumcondra
Dublin 09
D09E127

087 676 5521 
Meganlundy16@gmail.com 
22nd October 2020

Dear Sir/Madam, 
I am thrilled to be applying for a position as a trainee solicitor at Byrne Wallace. I am in the final year of my law degree in Dublin City University, and I am giving consideration to my future career in law and where I would like my degree to take me. I am certain that a career as a solicitor is something I will thoroughly enjoy, and I would be delighted to work as part of a renowned and competitive firm such as Byrne Wallace.
There are many aspects of law that I find exciting, but I am particularly keen to see how my academic learning can be applied in a practical, commercial setting. I find law an incredibly rewarding and fascinating discipline, and the idea of using it as a tool in solving complex problems and developing arguments is one that excites me greatly. 
Something that attracted me to Byrne Wallace is its reputation as one of Ireland’s leading law firms. It is important to me that I complete my training as a solicitor in a competitive and innovative environment, filled with forward thinking and encouraging individuals, and I am sure Byrne Wallace would provide me with that opportunity. 
Thank you for your consideration and time, and I am looking forward to hearing from you. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Sincerely,
Megan Lundy 

